
Marshall University
Marshall Digital Scholar

Recommendations Faculty Senate

5-7-2004

SR-03-04-50 PFPC
Marshall University

Follow this and additional works at: http://mds.marshall.edu/fs_recommendations

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Faculty Senate at Marshall Digital Scholar. It has been accepted for inclusion in
Recommendations by an authorized administrator of Marshall Digital Scholar. For more information, please contact zhangj@marshall.edu,
martj@marshall.edu.

Recommended Citation
Marshall University, "SR-03-04-50 PFPC" (2004). Recommendations. 518.
http://mds.marshall.edu/fs_recommendations/518

http://mds.marshall.edu?utm_source=mds.marshall.edu%2Ffs_recommendations%2F518&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
http://mds.marshall.edu/fs_recommendations?utm_source=mds.marshall.edu%2Ffs_recommendations%2F518&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
http://mds.marshall.edu/fs?utm_source=mds.marshall.edu%2Ffs_recommendations%2F518&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
http://mds.marshall.edu/fs_recommendations?utm_source=mds.marshall.edu%2Ffs_recommendations%2F518&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
http://mds.marshall.edu/fs_recommendations/518?utm_source=mds.marshall.edu%2Ffs_recommendations%2F518&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:zhangj@marshall.edu,%20martj@marshall.edu
mailto:zhangj@marshall.edu,%20martj@marshall.edu


PHYSICAL FACILITIES & PLANNING COMMITTEE 
RECOMMENDATION 

DISAPPROVED BY EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

SR-03-04-50 PFPC 

Recommends that during the fall and spring semesters, Monday morning through Friday morning, 
overnight parking in the Third Avenue parking garage is allowed only on level four (4) and above. This 
policy will be effective beginning with the fall semester, 2004. 

RATIONALE: 

It was felt that the recommendation was discriminatory toward the campus residents as to where and 
how long they choose to park in the garage in that there is no shortage of parking slots in relation to the 
number of permits sold; that there are adequate parking spaces for residents and commuters. 

Also, opinion was expressed that if speed is a safety factor, then a request for the installation of speed 
bumps should be presented to the Department of Public Safety. 
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